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Dear everyone in Godrevy, 

 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well in these strange times. I can't tell you how much 

I'm missing you all. I miss hearing your stories and jokes. I miss helping you in class and 

listening to you read. But most of all I miss the fun we would have each day. I hope it 

won't be too long before we are all back at school again. I can't wait to hear about all 

the things you have been up to while we have been apart. 

I hope you have been making the most of the time we are having away from school. I 

imagine you are doing your absolute best with the home learning. I know Mrs Quick loves 

seeing the examples you've been sending in. I am being given weekly tasks by Mr Hoskins 

to keep me busy and to make sure my brain is raring to go for when we do return to 

school. I have also been out walking Red dog each day. He has been absolutely loving 

having me home all the time, but I think deep down he just wants a bit of peace and 

quiet now! I have been growing vegetables in my garden. Some more successfully than 

others (I don't think I'll be having broad beans for my dinner anytime soon). I have also 

started to learn Spanish again which I am really enjoying. I'll have to teach you some 

when we go back. 

In the meantime, please stay safe and well. Enjoy the time you are being given to take 

life a little slower, read lots and learn new things that you can teach me when we see 

each other again. Missing you all. 

 

Lots of love, 

Miss Dearden 
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